

February 1, 2024

Dear Altitude Elementary Kindergarten Families,

Welcome to Altitude Elementary School! We are extremely excited to welcome you to the kindergarten class of 2037. We cannot wait for you to experience the amazing school we have created and the incredible future that lies ahead over the next six years at Altitude Elementary!

We believe an elementary school should be an exciting, fun, and engaging place that sets the tone for our students' entire educational career. Altitude Elementary is a place that creates a sense of wonder and awe, and we pride ourselves on offering many and varied educational experiences before, during, and after school. We cannot wait for you to be part of our Moose family.

Altitude Elementary also offers a **Before and After School program (BAS).** Our Mickey Moose Club is open from 6:30am until 7:45am before school and after school from 2:45pm until 6:00pm. More information will be available at our Kindergarten Orientation.

Our Kindergarten Orientation will take place on <u>Tuesday, April 23rd at 6:30pm</u> in our Altitude gym. Our Kindergarten teachers, BAS director, school nurse, and PTCO will provide informational presentations. You will receive a packet of information which will provide a traditional school calendar, important dates, supply list, and a booklet of helpful information for parents and kindergarten students. Your child will have a chance to visit his/her teacher during the <u>Welcome Day Appointments</u> held at the beginning of school. The kindergarten teachers will contact you during the summer to schedule your appointment via Sign-Up Genius. The first day of school for your kindergartener is Wednesday, August 14th. Please make sure to keep your contact information up-to-date online so that we can easily share any school information changes/updates with you. We encourage you to bookmark our school website at <a href="https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/altitude">https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/altitude</a>, and please follow us on Facebook: <u>@altitudeelementary</u> and Instagram: <u>@altitude\_elem.</u>

We look forward to beginning this educational journey with you! If you have any questions, please call Lori Norris, Altitude Office Manager, at 720-886-4300. We look forward to seeing you at the **Kindergarten Orientation on Tuesday, April 23rd at Altitude Elementary School.** 

Sincerely,

Scott Schleich Principal